
MEDICAID REDETERMINATION INFORMATION 

https://www.myflfamilies.com/Medicaid 

This is a public service announcement to provide information to individuals 

and/or families currently enrolled in the Medicaid Program.  Click on the link 

provided to learn about the Medicaid Redetermination process that is beginning 

April 1, 2023.  Within the web page is the link to “MYACCESS login” where you 

can update your contact information, obtain information about your Medicaid 

Redetermination, and Submit documentation for your Medicaid 

Redetermination.  Updating your contact information is an important step in 

ensuring DCF or SSI will be able to make contact with you when Medicaid 

Redetermination for you and/or your family will be due to begin.    

 

We ask that you please do not contact the Lafayette County School District or 

the schools for information on Medicaid Redetermination or Medicaid 

eligibility, as LCSD does not have any authority over the Medicaid Program.  

LCSD is just providing this information to make current Medicaid recipients 

aware of Medicaid Redetermination that will begin April 1, 2023, and to share 

information to help current Medicaid recipients to access the DCF portal for 

Medicaid Redetermination information and Medicaid Account access 

(MYACCESS).   

 

https://www.myflfamilies.com/Medicaid

